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Upcoming Dates 

Parent Workshops/Assemblies 

Y1 phonics workshop 1.3.23 3.10pm 

Y3 maths workshop 2.3.23 8.40-9.15am 

Y5 celebration of work 7.3.23 8.45am 

Y2 Family assembly 14.3.23 8.45am 

CPG Disco 30.3.23 see attached flyer 

 

Additional dates 

13.3.23 Science Week 

14.3.23 World Maths Day 

17.3.23 Wellbeing Day / Red Nose Day / St Patrick’s Day 

Please note that Red Noses will not be available in school this year. They are 

not available to buy in large display boxes as the new design is aimed to reduce 

waste and they are not suitable for children under 7 years of age due to small 

parts. Red Noses will be painted on using hypo allergenic face paints and all 

children will be able to decorate a red nose biscuit. Suggested donations of 

£1towards Comic Relief can be made through your sQuid account. 

 

 

 
World Book Day 

On Friday 3rd March, we will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’ across school.  

This year, our theme for the event at Coit is ‘The Power of Words’. Therefore, we are 

wanting all of the activities on the day to be centred around developing children’s interest 

in words as well as their love of reading. During the day we will do lots of activities to 
celebrate these words and share with others. 

We appreciate that this is a difficult time for many people so we have decided to keep the 

day simple. We would like children to send a photo of themselves reading their favourite 

book in an unusual place. For example, you may want to read in a den, under a table, at a 

supermarket or on a swing. These can be emailed to your class teacher if you wish. The 

staff at Coit will be joining in too!  Your child is welcome to dress up if they would like. 

As part of World Book Day, each child will receive a World Book Day £1 token, which can 

be redeemed from 16th February-26th March 2023 at any local bookshops.  The £1 book 

tokens can be swapped for one of the exclusive, new and completely FREE World Book Day 

books available from participating booksellers or used to get £1 off any full price book or 

audiobook instead. For a full list of the FREE books, please go to 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher 

or Mr Watson.  
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Class Weekly 
Attendance 

 

Termly Bennett Award House 
Points 

Learning Mindset 

Be Resilient  

F2 97.5% 

Jack Carl                   
Jack has tried exceptionally 
hard in all activities this week 
and is using what he knows 
when applying skills in Maths 
and Literacy  

Ezrah 
Maillard  

Harper 
Bailey  

Y1 85.67% 

Woody Chambers, 
Woody has really impressed us 
in whole class discussions this 
week. He always puts his hand 
up to contribute positively to a 
discussion. He is eager to share 
his ideas and we all enjoy 
hearing them. Keep it up 
Woody! 

Willow 

Robertson 
Seb 

Francis-
Loxley 

Y2 92.86% 

Noah Boldock 
Noah has had a fantastic 
week. He has been working hard 
in all lessons and has been 
keen to contribute during carpet 
sessions. Your enthusiasm is 
catching, Noah! Keep it up 😊 

Orla Palmer Elijah Senior 

Y3 94.14% 

Freddie Holmes-Taylor 
Freddie has had a brilliant 
week. He has particularly 
impressed us with his work on 
perimeter! We have been so 
pleased to see Freddie eagerly 
contributing to class discussions 
too. Well done and keep it up! 

Alexis 
Woodbine-
Brookes 

Dawoud 
Akhtar 

This Week’s Assemblies 

Miss Zadrozny held a whole school assembly on Monday to share the meaning of 

Shrove Tuesday. Ask your child what they learnt.  

Pancake Day 2023: Everything you need to know about Shrove Tuesday - CBBC Newsround 

The children also enjoyed assemblies introducing our new learning mind-set 

which is to ‘Be Resilient’. The children who show super resilience this half term 

will be rewarded with the weekly mind-set award during our Friday assembly.  

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/47154807


   
 

   
 

 

Our Awards  

Harry Boothby has 2 swimming awards and his Bronze Chief Scout 

award.  Ella and Pippa Greenwood have each won 2 gymnastics awards. 

If you have any awards you would like to share please email Mrs Short: 

sshort@coit.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Y4 91.79% 

Elijah Lee 

Elijah has really impressed us 
this week with his confidence 
with fractions. He has been 
sharing lots of answers and has 
worked very hard to get onto 
the challenges. 

Mallison 
Hancox 

Elae Small 

Y5 95.67% 

Charlie Drew 
Charlie has made an excellent 
start to our new maths topic 
about decimals. He has used 
his understanding from Y4 
maths to answer questions and 
explain his methods confidently. 
Great work, Charlie! 

Romo 
Aiman 

Rowan Potts 

Y6 

92.58% 

Henry Levers 

Henry has shown some excellent 
resilience to power through 
when finding work difficult. 
Well done! You can do it. 

Isabelle 
Coe 

Nyla-Mae 
Leek-

Grayson 
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